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Listed below are the main decisions from our recent Host Group meeting. This is not the full 
minutes, but a summary of the main decisions. In line with our church policy, these decisions are 
circulated not only for your information, but to allow you to consider the decisions and, if you have 
any concerns about any of them, to seek more information or ask for them to be reconsidered. 
Where possible, we will not implement the decisions for at least seven days, in order to allow time 
for people to respond. Questions or concerns can be raised with any member of the Host Group, or 
by emailing all of them at once at hosts@southyarrabaptist.church

Those in attendance at the recent meeting were Eliz Cook, Nathan Nettleton, Alison Sampson, 
Sylvia Sandeman, Shelley Taylor and Samara Pitt.

Summary of the Decisions

1. Daniel Stott is taking on the newssheet.  Thanks Daniel!  Please contact him with anything that 
should go in.

2. are invited to sponsor a plant for the Indigenous planting in our garden.  Alison will provide 
more details.

3. Nathan’s review focussing on ‘leading by example’ has been completed – thank you to those 
who contributed.  Feedback will be circulated early in 2016 before the congregational meeting 
in February.

4. A workshop on the Enneagram (a personality indicator) is being planned for 22 May 2016.

5. Alison will be coordinating catering for the Christmas Eve Vigil service at 9pm.

6. Sylvia will be organising catering for the Epiphany service on January 6 at our church.

7. Even if you can’t commit to the supper roster or a weekly task, we always appreciate help in 
the kitchen or packing up the hall after the service.  Feel free to steal a teatowel off a host!

Next meeting: 3 February at 7.30pm at Nathan’s house


